
Hello,

I hope that you all had a restful week during half term and the children are 

ready for the coming half term. 

Each year, TMET conduct a survey with families to find out how they feel 

about their children’s education. We would be really interested to see how 

you feel about Knighton Mead – what do you think that we do well and how 

can we further improve? 

Please complete the survey so that we can ensure that Knighton Mead is 

the best that it can possibly be. If you need any help or would like to 

complete the survey in school, then please come to the school office.

https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=14931-62328-
30922673

You said, we listened…

There have been a few queries on PE kits and what is needed when. 

Children should have a PE kit in school on their named PE day. It is 

important that children are dressed in the correct uniform which consists of 

a plain red t-shirt, black shorts/joggers/leggings, a plain black or red 

jumper/hoodie and trainers.

WE HIGHLY RECOMMEND THAT CHILDREN BRING IN A PE KIT ON A 

MONDAY AND LEAVE IT AT SCHOOL FOR THE WEEK. If they have a 

sports club, then they can return it to school the next morning. 

If children do not have their PE kit in school, we will call parents in the 

morning to ask them to bring it in and spare kit will be available in each 

class. 

On non-uniform days, children do not have to get changed if they have 

sensible footwear and clothing in which they can move freely and safely. 

Anti-bullying week is fast approaching and we are re-launching the popular 

parent afternoons. If you would like to attend, then please put your name 

down in the school office. The session will run on Thursday 16th 

November from 2pm – 3pm. There will be a chance to complete fun 

activities with your children. 

Enjoy the weekend. 

Miss Rebecca Smith.

Nurture - Learn - Achieve

Date: 27.10.23

Principal:

Miss Rebecca Smith

Issue: 08

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 

with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=14931-62328-30922673
https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=14931-62328-30922673


A huge congratulation goes to 

Lothair class with amazing 

attendance and the class with 

fantastic punctuality this week 

is Macaulay Class.

 Please remember that the 

school gates open at 8.40am 

and everyone needs to be in 

school on time and ready to 

learn. 

Please also call the office or 

leave a voicemail every day 

your child is absent from 

school. 

Many thanks and best wishes, 

Mrs Edwards

Nurture - Learn - Achieve

Date: 27.10.23 Principal: Miss Rebecca SmithIssue: 08

Congratulations to the 

following children for 

achieving badges this 

week:

Macaulay

Haneefah – Green

Nusaybah – Green

Eeshaan – Green

Zorawar – Green

Sritha – Green

Jakub – Green

Ali – Yellow

Hughenden

Mille – Gold

Sheridan

Bartek – Second 
yellow merit

Bliss – Second yellow 
merit

Farhang – Second 
green merit

Jayden – Second 
green merit

Friday 13th October - end of the first half term 

Mon 16th Oct - Fri 20th Oct - HALF TERM

Monday 23rd October - school reopens

Wednesday 1st November – First Aid Course 

Thursday 16th November – Parent anti-bullying 

event 2:00- 3:00

Friday 17th November – Children in Need

Monday 20th November - inset day – school 

closed to children

Thursday 21st December – Carol service at 

Church of the Nativity

Thursday 21st December – end of  term

Friday 22nd December – Tuesday 9th January 

– CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

Attendance

Class
% 

Attendance

Bloomfield 90.5%

Macaulay 90.7%

Lansdowne 88.1%

Richmond 88.3%

Hughenden 94.6%

Lothair 97.3%

Sheridan 94.8%

Whole 

School 

Attendance 

92%

Character muscle of the week

Perseverance :

Not giving up when something is difficult, 

or you’d rather be 

doing something else.

Friends of Knighton Mead

#collaboration #community

Poppies will be on sale from 

Monday 30th October. We have a 

range of items on sale with 

suggested donations ranging from 

50p to £1. 

The items will be on sale

at break times and 

lunch times. 



Family Health & First Aid

Course Details:
Where: Knighton Mead Primary Academy

Time: 1pm-3pm
Date: Wednesday 1st November 23

Course Code: FAML063

Learn First Aid to 
keep your family 

safe

Learn about:
• What to do in an 

emergency
• The recovery position 

and CPR
• How to treat bleeds, 

burns and bandaging 
cuts and grazes.

 Take home your own mini 
First Aid kit

Come along, have fun 
and meet

some new people at our 
Family Learning First Aid 

workshop

 Refreshment’s Provided 

Please return this slip to reception and Mrs Edwards or phone the 
school office on 0116 233066 to book a place on the course. 

Child’s name:                                     Class:

Parent’s name:

IT’S FREE!

 

 



If you would like a copy of this poster, 
please contact the school office.


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4: If you would like a copy of this poster, please contact the school office.

